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1. Q. Should plans use the Preliminary CMS Rx-HCC Mapping file until CMS updates the 
file in October? 

 A. 
 

The preliminary mapping file has been replaced by the model software for 20111.  In 
addition, CMS will update the “Current Model Diagnosis Codes” document for 2011 in 
the near future. 

 

2. 
 

Q. 
 

When will CMS update the model based on the ICD-10 diagnosis codes? 

  

A. 
 

CMS is currently reviewing this and will provide guidance at a future time. 
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